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January 25, 1989

Ms. Sherri Tippie
Wildlife 2000
P. O. Box 6428
Denver, CO 80206

Dear Sherri:

Once again, I don't know how you do it, but I want
to tell you how impressed I am with your activities
and the quality of information you distribute through
your newsletter, especially the Winter, 1988-89
issue.

Those of us involved in a number of animal welfare
or rights issues often take a great deal of "heat"
from those who either don't understand what wildlife
and nature is all about or take for granted the
"wisdom" of certain officials who deal in wildlife
management.

You have always taken a strong position, but your
ability to communicate with those management officials
has often resulted in a better understanding of
where we are coming from. I believe it has paid
off in some instances, for the animals, but we have
a long way to go.

If you print this letter, I hope your members or
potential contributors will dig in their pockets
a little deeper to support your worthy cause.

Continued luck and best wishes to you.

Dennis J. White
Director
Animal Protection
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